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Reducing the flow of illegal guns, while NOT infringing on the rights of people to buy 

guns, should be an imperative goal of this committee and the State legislature. A 

procedure for the state to license gun dealers, as it does many other businesses 

(such as salons and food trucks), would be a big step in the direction of reducing 

illegal gun traffic. People would still be able to buy guns; this bill would simply assure 

the gun dealers selling them are reputable. President Trump has spoken out against 

gun violence; he was a victim of it!  


